
 

The Vaughn Collaborative has joined DRG Architects. 

October 16, 2023 

 
We are pleased to announce that The Vaughn Collaborative has joined DRG Architects. 
 
Our new colleagues bring a wealth of experience working with government agencies at all levels. 
Combined with DRG Architects' specialization in K-12, higher education, and mixed-use residential 
projects, our expanded expertise enables us to better serve current and future clients. 
 
Link to original press release: 

https://www.linkedin.com/feed/update/urn:li:activity:7119698541391831040/   

https://www.linkedin.com/feed/update/urn:li:activity:7119698541391831040/

